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April 16, 2020 

Dear Camp Parents, 

It is my hope that you and your children are staying safe and healthy during the COVID-19 
pandemic. We are receiving a significant number of inquiries regarding the status of PRCS 
summer camps. At this time, staff is working diligently to adjust our usual methods of 
programming in order to provide an exceptional summer camp experience for your child, 
should current conditions change and allow us to operate camp programs.   

Staff is exploring a variety of scenarios for providing a summer camp experience, with a 
primary focus on safety. The current situation makes this very challenging, and there is a 
real possibility that summer camps and activities may be impacted. However, we will 
continue making plans for holding summer programs, if we are able to do so in a safe 
manner. We anticipate a determination regarding the feasibility of summer programs no later 
than Friday, May 15, 2020.  This will give you time to plan and provide our staff time to 
train and arrange sites to accommodate any type of programs that we might offer.   

I sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding. I want to assure you that we are 
working diligently to develop programs that are engaging, fun and safe according to the new 
protocols under which we are operating. 

Thank you and stay healthy! 

Steve Torpy, CPRP  
Director, County of Loudoun Department of Parks, Recreation and Community Services 
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